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Please support any bill that requires more participation of women and minority
owned businesses on public projects. 
When it is written a "goal" it is not taken seriously. 
When it is not enforced it is not taken seriously.
It would also be awesome if there were separate requirements for woman-owned
and minority-owned. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to this important cause.
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